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Monday 15th November 2021 
 

Swimming Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 4 children are due to commence swimming lessons on Friday 7th January 2022 for six 
weeks at the Regional pool. 
 
All risk assessments have taken place, both from school and the Regional swimming pool.  
Therefore, we are confident children can return to swimming lessons. 
 
Swimming kits must be in a named plastic bag not a sports bag. Please leave any watches at 
home. Any child with long hair must have it tied back or wear a swimming hat. If your child 
wears earrings, please ensure these are removed before you send your child to school.   
 
We ask for a payment to help towards the cost of transport of £12.00 which must be paid in 
full before your child(ren) commence swimming. 
 
Deadline for payment: 
 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 
Permission and payment are to be made through your ParentPay account.  If you have any 
queries in relation to payment, please contact the school office to discuss further. 
 
Please note – the online system will close on midnight on 5th January, after this date you will 
be unable to give consent or make payment. 
 
Swimming is compulsory, should you have any reasons for your child not swimming, 
please contact the school office to discuss further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs F Tilson 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
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